
Halifax Board of Health 

Meeting Minutes 

Wednesday, October 06, 2010 

 

 On Wednesday, a meeting of the Halifax Board of Health was held in the Board of 

Health office at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Present at the meeting were:  

 Suzanne Lillie 

 Jack Ferino 

 Jack O’Brien  

 John DeLano – Chairman  

 Jeff Anderson – Clerk 

 Cathleen Drinan – Health Agent 

 

1. Alternative Sewer Committee Meeting opened at 7:04pm 

i. Address for information requests 

1. Checkout possible arrangements with Walmart regarding 

their grassed parking area. 

ii. Sites identified by SEA Consultants 

1. SEA has mapped sites, check with agent. 

iii. Follow-up with John DeLano re: map 

1. Chairman brought copy of map with pond areas most needing 

sewerage treatment. 

b. ASC is interested in starting to look for more information. 

i.  ACS would like to have said information mailed to the town 

address. 

ii. ACS would like to have a general email set up and a mail slot 

assigned to them downstairs.  

1. Board agreed this would be a good idea, agent will send a 

request for both. 

Adjournment 

A Motion was made to adjourn the Alternative Sewerage Committee meeting at 7:27pm 

 Motion: Suzanne Lillie 

 Second: John DeLano 

 Entire Board Voted All in Favor 
 


